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BY: Kate Van Daele, Public Information Officer

Portion of Superior Street to Close for Repairs

[Duluth, MN] Superior Street between Mesaba and 6th Ave West will close temporarily on August 7th to replace some cracked
concrete panels. The road will close after 9:00 am for approximately one week. Sixth Avenue West will remain open during this

time.
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